April 10, 2006

To Whom It May Concern:
It gives me immense pleasure in recommending Mr. Ibrahim Khalid Mosly for your graduate program. I have known Mr. Mosly since 2003. He has been my student in two courses: “Statics” and “Computer Methods in Civil Eng” in which he got A and B+, respectively. In both courses, he has showed a great deal of enthusiasm, determination and hard work Moreover, he has a very good personality and ability to communicate with others.
I, strongly, recommend Mr. Ibrahim Khalid Mosly as a candidate for admission to your graduate program and I am very confident that he will continue his excellence in his course and research work.
Sincerely,
Husain Jubran Al-Gahtani
Associate Professor 
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